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Letter from the Editors

CAMBRIDGE

NIVERSITY PRESS

Thank You to Our 2024 Peer Reviewers

Aaron S. Kesselheim, Editor-in-Chief and Nicole Gustas, Interim Managing Editor

Peer reviewers have long been the unsung heroes of academic journals. These experts give their valuable time to provide feedback on articles
from people they do not know, and may never know the identity of, solely to help advance the future of knowledge. Their comments sharpen
arguments, deepen research, and even open whole new avenues for articles to take.

The Journal of Law, Medicine & Ethics and its staff would like to thank the peer reviewers who worked to make our journal better in 2024.
Without you, our journal would be far diminished. We appreciate your time, your effort, your incisiveness, and your honesty.
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